
Hello Deer Lake Association Members,

Due to the storms last week, the U.S. Forest Service delayed the prescribed burn in and
around Deer Lake. The U.S. Forest Service has sent out an update to their plan and they
have informed the community that they plan to start the prescribed burn on Monday,
February 27, 2023. Further, they plan to have daily briefings which will start on

Tuesday, February 28th at 2:00 pm each day to provide updates on progress/success and
answer questions.

Additionally, for your awareness, the spring mailing (inclusive of the Member's Dues
Notice and Spring Meeting Notice) was sent out this past Wednesday, February 22,
2023 to all lot owners. If you have not received your mailing yet, please keep an eye
out for this important information. The Spring Association Meeting is scheduled for
Saturday, March 25, 2023, starting promptly at 10:00am until 12:00pm at the North
Domingo Baca Multigenerational Center, located at 7521 Carmel NE, Albuquerque,
NM 87113. This center is located two blocks north of the Paseo Del Norte Blvd and

Wyoming Blvd intersection. The meeting will be held on the 2nd floor in room #5.

Thank You,
Krystal Rodriguez
Secretary/Treasurer
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